
 
 

“I just wanted to let you know we are so happy with our little furry 
family. We started in 2014 with Chewy (we’re not sure what her 

name was when we adopted her) - she is the little pug/beagle mix 
and is still an active little girl! We adopted two others in 2023: Bean 
(her name was Triforce, she’s a shepherd/husky mix) and Blue Bell 

(her name was Comet, she’s an Aussie/Collie mix). And last but not 
least, we can't forget Duncan! He was my dad’s dog who we took in 
when he went into a nursing home. All of them love going for rides, 

playing outside at home and at the trailer, and they are a cuddly little 
bunch too. Thanks again!” 


